7‘ Washington State Olympic Region
’ Department of Transportation Environmental & Hydraulic Services
5720 Capitol Blvd
Tumwater, WA 98501
P.O. Box 47440
Olympia, WA 98504-7440

360-570-6700 / Fax 360-357-2601
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Randy Wesselman

City of Olympia

P.O. Box 1967

Olympia, WA 98507-1967

Re: West Olympia Access Project — SEPA DNS
Dear Mr. Wesselman:

The Washington State Department of Transportation (WSDOT) was determined to be
the lead SEPA agency for the above-mentioned project as acknowledged in the City of
Olympia letter of December 24, 2015. WSDOT has issued a Determination of Non-
significance (DNS) for this project based on the information provided by the City in the
SEPA checklist.

The SEPA DNS was published in the Olympian on May 18, 2016 to provide the public
an opportunity to comment on the project. The public comment period ended on June 1,
2016. The Washington State Department of Ecology submitted the only comment for
this project which is attached for your files and information. No further action is
required. The effective date of the DNS is June 1, 2016.

This concludes the SEPA process for this project. WSDOT looks forward to working
with the City as the project develops further.

Sincerely,

M Doy

Jeff Sawyer
Environmental and Hydraulic Manager
Olympic Region
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Enclosure: ECY letter dated June 1, 2016

cc: Dennis Engel, WSDOT
Todd Stamm, Principal Planner, City of Olympia
Cari Hornbein, SEPA Official, City of Olympia
John Perlic, Parametrix
Perry Shea, SCJ Alliance
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